Brenwynne Grigg

From: Midgi Moore

Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 8:50 AM
To: Economic Stabilization

Cc: Rorie Watt; Beth Weldon; Liz Perry
Subject: Support for Juneau Cares funding

EXTERNAL E-MAIL: BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING FILES OR FOLLOWING LINKS

Dear Economic Stabilization Task Force,

| am writing to support the requested funding for the Juneau Cares project. As we enter into winter and look forward to
the legislative session starting up again, it’s important that we put our best foot forward in demonstrating that Juneau is
proactive in developing and implementing safety protocols for COVID 19 mitigation.

Upon reading the proposal, | am very encouraged to see that not only is the travel industry taking a strong lead, but they
are looking at retailers, restaurants, and all businesses in Juneau.

It's imperative we continue to be solution oriented and it's my hope that you will approve this funding so that we may
continue to move forward.

Thank you,

Midgi Moore, CCTP

Midgi Moore, CCTP

Owner, Juneau Food Tours
A Tour with Taste
www.juneaufoodtours.com
(907) 723-8478

DIRECT LINE: (907) 723-5244
H#mightytasty

#happybelly

Get your Alaska fix now! Check out Taste Alaska! Have the Last Frontier delivered to your front door.

Our Mission: to deliver tasty memories.
USA Today — Top 10 best food tours in North America



